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SPR Planning Local Review Body

From: Neil Fleming 

Sent: 09 September 2024 19:25

To: SPR Planning Local Review Body

Cc: Graham Stewart

Subject: LRB-2024-35 Glebe Field, Kinfauns

CAUTION: This email originated from an external organisation. Do not follow guidance, click links, or 
open attachments unless you have verified the sender and know the content is safe. 

Dear Ms Simpson, 

Ever since the large moble trailer home and 2 even larger shipping containers arrived out of the blue at the 
Glebe field, I have been looking for another field in Perth and Kinross or east Scotland with the same 
eyesores. 
I have so far been unsuccessful, probably because such an egregious example of development contrary to 
long established planning policies is, fortunately, very uncommon. 
What a shame that, of all the fields in east Scotland, the Glebe field Kinfauns has had to be the subject of 
this treatment. 
I wholeheartedly agree with the list of reasons that Perth and Kinross Council have given for refusing this 
application. 
Your sincerely, 
Neil Fleming 


